
 

On behalf of the International Association of Museum Facility Administrators 
(IAMFA), please accept our invitation to attend a summer luncheon. 

 
 
 
Details are as follows: 
 
Date:  
July 29th, 2009 
 
Location: 
Cooper-Hewitt, National Design Museum 
2 East 91st Street New York, NY 10128  
Phone: 212.849.8400 
 
Time: 
11:00 am until 1:00 pm 
 
Agenda: 
-Welcome from Mark DeMairo P.E. , Director of Operations, Neue Galerie 
-Background on IAMFA, John Castle P.E. , IAMFA V.P. of Regional Affairs 
-Washington DC Conference Presentation, Nancy Bechtol, Director, Office of Facilities Management and 
Reliability, Smithsonian Institution 
-Lunch (free) 
 
There will be an optional back of house tour of the Cooper-Hewitt at 1pm. To ensure we have enough seats and 
plates, please RSVP by via email to jcastle@winterthur.org. 
 
What is IAMFA? 
Besides you, nobody knows what it’s like being responsible for the facilities of a cultural institution like the 
International Association of Museum Facility Administrators. We are your colleagues from all over the world and we 
know how tough it is out there. As an IAMFA member, You will learn from other museum facility professionals what 
they are doing to respond to today’s economic realities. You will learn about the best practices of others, and 
compare notes from men and women from around the globe 
 
IAMFA Conference 
This year’s Annual Conference is in Washington DC. So close that there is no need to fly! This year there are three 
days of conference seminars and talks, most meals, a gala dinner and behind the scenes tours of Washington’s 
major museums for only $650. A terrific value! You can read about IAMFA, our conference agenda and register all 
online at www.IAMFA.org 

 
Thank You! 
 
John Castle 
Director Facilities Services 
Winterthur Museum 
302-888-4954 
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